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Dear Parents: 

As you may be aware, a portion of the county where your children reside may be 

affected in the event of a problem at the Salem/Hope Creek Nuclear Generating 

Stations (SHCNGS). While it is highly unlikely that a plant condition would 

warrant protective actions, it is wise that our residents be trained and prepared. 

The state has resources to prepare a detailed plan for any emergency—this 

message is part of a public education program to acquaint you with details, which 

affect your children who reside within the 10-mile Emergency Planning Zone 

(EPZ), but attend schools outside the 10-mile Emergency Planning Zone (EPZ). 

In the event of an emergency, the first action would be to retain students at their 

school until your arrival to pick him/her up. If the plant conditions are projected to 

worsen, your children would still be instructed to remain at school as they would 

not be permitted to enter back into the Emergency Planning Zone (EPZ). 

Your child is registered in the Smyrna School District and will remain at his/her 

school and be cared for until your arrival to pick him/her up and reunite with the 

family. 

If you need additional information, please contact your child’s school. 


